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The sooner the community becomes 

involved in the planning for a public 

space, the better; it is ideal that they join 

before any work has been done. They also 

should be encouraged to stay involved 

throughout the improvement effort so 

that they become owners or stewards of 

the place as it evolves.  

https://www.pps.org/article/11principles 
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Who are we:  

An Association that represents the Residents in the Te Aro and Wellington Central, while recognising 

‘our space’ is also the space used by business, workers, and visitors. This area has become the largest 

residential suburb in Wellington in terms of population - on the smallest land area.  

Our purpose:  

To be a progressive and influential voice for our members through engagement with the appropriate 

public authorities to enhance the wellbeing of those living in the inner-city.  

Area of interest:  

To achieve a sustainable living environment in the inner-city through adherence to UN Sustainable 

Development Goals, and proactively working to enhance Democratic Resilience through co-design and 

civic engagement  



 

 

5.1  An increase in the quantum of green space in the 
precinct is to be achieved through site re-design. This 
should include provision of high-quality landscaping, 
greening of existing public spaces and creation of new 

usable green open space areas. 

5.2  Areas of green open space should be located and of 
adequate size and dimension to ensure safety, usability, 

and shelter. 

And that “Open space should be designed with 
reference to how it contributes and links to the inner-city 
network of open space, supporting the needs of both 

inner-city residents and visitors”, 

 



 

ICW envisions the area with the addition of a small amphitheatre and simple stage, while retaining a green area large 
enough for group physical activities that are already played on the green by locals during the day and evenings . 
Activities such as volleyball, touch rugby, Tai Chi, Gym sessions, music, dance, children playing, picnics, etc. The 
addition of screening by a fence or planting and more seating around the edges would further enhance the park. 
Spectators could also continue to stand on the bridge and Harris St Nikau walkway and enjoy the activities. 

ICW accept that “Surrounding streets should also 

contribute as green streets integrated with 

sustainable stormwater drainage” 
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The most successful places 
grow out of understanding 
what a space needs to offer 
so that people will use it. 

However, in most cases, it is 
not until after a space is built 
that much thought is given to 
how people will use it; this is 

a major reason why much 
retrofitting goes on in failed 
public spaces: because the 
space's function was never 
seriously considered at the 

outset.  

https://www.pps.org/article/11principles 



 

 

email: innercitywellington@gmail.com 

website: www.innercitywellington.nz 

https://www.facebook.com/InnerCityWellington 

Inner-City Wellington seeks to serve as a progressive and 
influential voice of and for the residential community in the 

suburbs of Te Aro and Wellington Central 


